
 

UNIFORM POLICY 

School uniform is a very important part of the Atwell College ethos and tradition. It 

contributes to the positive College image and establishes a sense of community identity.  

There is an expectation that all students comply with the school uniform policy. Parents 

indicated their support of the school uniform policy on their child’s enrolment form. 

Under section 128C of the Education Act, the School Council determines, in consultation with 

the school community, a school uniform for students. The Department of Education’s policy 

on school dress code allows schools to make the wearing of school uniform a requirement. It 

has been found that the wearing of school uniform brings with it many benefits, such as the 

promotion of the school’s public image; an enhanced school spirit; a reduction in rivalry 

between students; an increase in convenience and cost-saving for parents; and preparation 

for work environments which have dress and safety codes. 

 

 

 

Shoes: Students should wear suitable enclosed low heeled shoes, sturdy sports or flats. 

Black stockings or tights can be worn with skirts. 

Physical Education, Specialist Program or Dance attire: not to be worn outside 

timetabled classes. 

 

Please note: 

Leggings are not suitable to be worn as a part of 

the uniform unless they are worn under a skirt or 

pair of shorts. 

A plain white hoodless shirt can be worn under 

the school shirt. Any other colour, or anything 

with a hood, is not acceptable. 

Black garments are not acceptable under any 

circumstance. 

Senior School Shirt is striped 

 


